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NOTICE 4
~=
Mauritius Shipping
Corporation Ltd

We wish to inform our clients that our office,
located at La Capitainerie Building, Quay D, Port Louis,
will be close at 12:00 PM on Monday, 11th November 2024.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause
and appreciate your understanding

The Management of the
Mauritius Shipping Corporation Limited.

n Mauritius Shipping Corporation Ltd 217 2285 @ info@mscl.mu
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